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Fiscal Impact Summary 

The Department of Juvenile Justice and the Department of Corrections indicate that 
responsibilities required by this bill will be handled within their current resources and are not 
expected to have an expenditure impact on the General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds. 
 
This fiscal impact statement has been updated based on responses from the Department of 
Juvenile Justice and Department of Corrections. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Updated for Additional Agency Response 
Introduced on February 13, 2019 
State Expenditure 
This bill places limits on the times, ways, and locations where a pregnant inmate housed at a 
state correctional facility, local detention facility, prison camp, or work camp may be restrained 
with leg, waist, or ankle restraints.   
 
Department of Juvenile Justice.  The implementation of this bill will have no expenditure 
impact on the department’s General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds since the department is 
currently complying with the requirements of the bill. 
 
Department of Corrections.  The implementation of this bill will have no expenditure impact 
on the department’s General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds since the department is 
currently complying with the requirements of the bill. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
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